
Telehealth Session Guidance 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you that your telehealth appointment is scheduled for [Date] at [Time]. 

Below are some important guidelines to ensure you have a smooth and successful session: 

Before Your Appointment 

• Ensure you have a reliable internet connection. 

• Test your device's camera and microphone prior to the appointment. 

• Find a quiet and private space for the session. 

• Have your medical information and any prescribed medications available. 

During Your Appointment 

• Log into the telehealth platform 5-10 minutes early. 

• Be prepared to discuss your health concerns openly. 

• Follow the doctor's instructions regarding any necessary examinations. 

After Your Appointment 

• Follow any care instructions provided by your healthcare provider. 

• Schedule any follow-up appointments if necessary. 

• Contact our office if you have any questions or need further assistance. 

Thank you for choosing our telehealth services. We look forward to seeing you soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Healthcare Provider's Name] 

[Your Healthcare Facility] 


